
STAGEGOAGH CROSSING
Home Owners Association

MINUTES OF MEETING

November B, 2006

Meeting called to order at 6:20 pm with John and Val Ziolokowski, Don and Susan Hulinsky, and
Mike McQuarrie in attendance.

The Board reviewed and accepted the minutes from the October meeting and moved on to
business.

OLD BUSINESS

Don announced the PO Box rent of $40.00 had been paid.

No further discussion regarding the possibility of erecting a message board at the subdivision
entrance.

NEW BUSINESS

Don announced that we have a written bid for snow removal from Woodford for $80.00 per hour,
we are waiting for other bids to come in.

Mike brought up the fact that the telephone company subcontractor damaged the culvert at the
intersection of Laramie Road and Rawhide Court and will contact the phone company concerning
repair.

Don announced that the phone company is offering telephone, DSL and television to subdivision
owners through the new fiber optic cable being installed.

With no further business to discuss, John Ziolokowski moved the meeting be adjourned and was
seconded.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm.

These minutes are an accurate account of the November 8, 2006 meeting of the Stagecoach
Crossings Home Owners Association Board of Directors

Signed

Mike McQuarrie, Secretary/Treasurer


